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19th May 2025 
Nursery & Reception Sports Morning 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you at our Sports Morning on Thursday 22nd May at 
9:30am here at school. 
  
This is always a very enjoyable event that the children and staff look forward to every year. 
As I know you will understand and support, keeping our children safe is our most important 
priority. Please therefore read these important safeguarding arrangements and follow them 
during the event.  
 
Important Safeguarding Arrangements 
 
Photographs/video – Please do not take photographs or film any children or staff during this 
event. Consent has not been given for all of our children to be photographed or recorded. 
School staff will take lots of pictures and these will be shared, where appropriate, on our 
school website.  
 
Spectators’ Areas – You can watch the event from the side-lines. Please feel free to move 
from one area to another as your own children move around the playground or field to take 
part in their different events. Please do not enter the areas where children are competing 
and please do not call your children over to you. This event is taking place during the school 
day which means that school staff are responsible for all aspects of their care during the 
event. Children therefore need to remain with their school adults to enable this to be 
possible. Staff will make sure that children have the opportunity to drink when needed. 
Children using the toilets will be supervised by school adults.  
 
Weather – In the event of warm weather, please ensure that your child has applied sun 
cream before they come to school and brings their usual water bottle to school.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for working alongside the 
school to ensure that everybody enjoys a fun and memorable event. We are all looking 
forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Harrison 
Headteacher 
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